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Every year in the “NATIONAL ELDERLY RESPECT DAY” a public 
conference is organized by the Turkish Geriatrics Society. The theme of 
the conference of this year was “How to communicate with a dementia 
patient?” and was performed on the 20th March, 2019 in a public 
community center of a municipality in Ankara.

The report of the activity can be found at the below address:

http://www.turkgeriatri.org/haber_detay?id=75 

Regarding the national and international courses; it is a pleasure to 
announce that, 4th SCIENTIFIC RESEARCHES IN GERIATRICS COURSE 
will be held in 21st Sept, 2019 in Ankara. 
Details about the programme and the trainers can be found at the 
below address:
http://www.turkgeriatri.org/haber_detay?id=62 

And  the international 7th GERIATRICS AND GERONTOLOGY COURSE 
is going to be organized with the valuable support of International 
Institute on Ageing-INIA, in 2-6 March 2020 in Neva Palace Hotel-
Ankara.

The details about the announcement, programme and the scientific 
board are in the below address: 

http://www.turkgeriatri.org/haber_detay?id=61
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